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Question and Answer Session 

Answered by: G. Peter Gliebus, MD, Emily Langendorf, Darby Morhardt, MSW, LCSW, Mary O’Hara, MSW, LSW, 
Emily Rogalski, PhD, Sandra Weintraub, PhD, and Christina Wieneke. 
 

Miscellaneous 
 
Can we get copies of Dr. Weintraub’s presentation? 
Dr. Weintraub’s presentation is located on our website: www.brain.northwestern.edu 
 
What is the link to Dr. Chow’s website? 
Dr. Chow’s website is: http://www.rotman-baycrest.on.ca/index.php?section=204 
 
Is the ADEAR booklet available now? 
The Alzheimer’s Disease Education and Referral center (ADEAR) is in the process of creating a 
reference booklet about FTD.   It is not available yet but should be in the next year. 
 
I heard about a movie, “Planning for Hope,” about FTD is soon to be released.  Do you have any 
information on this movie? 
Planning for Hope is a movie made by a person with FTD and her caregiver. The website for the film is: 
http://ftdtheotherdementia.com/index.html   Additionally, we were pleased to take part in a documentary 
about FTD that is also in the works titled, “Frontotemporal Dementia: Walking the Path”.  The trailer for 
this film is located at: http://www.hollywood27.com/ftd/index.html 
 

 


